From: denise baach

Sent: Sunday, June 04, 2017 6:21 PM

To: Smith, Randy L. (Commissioner) <R.Smith@chelanpud.org>; Arseneault, Garry
<Garry.Arseneault@chelanpud.org>; Bolz, Dennis <Dennis.Bolz@chelanpud.org>; Congdon, Ann
<ann.congdon@chelanpud.org>; steven.mckenna@chelanpud.org; Hartman, Suzanne
<Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org>

Cc: Robyn Casal <grandmaskywalker@yahoo.com>

Subject: Smart Meters

Chelan County PUD IT Warning:
Please use caution! This is an external email with links or attachments.
Dear Commissioners,

As elected officials, | cannot imagine how difficult it must be to follow the voice of all the
people and policies you are charged with. The amount of information and demands, | am sure
could be overwhelming.

It is not my intent to be in opposition with you, but instead to invite you to stay curious and open
to all perspectives and to be fully informed regarding the impending consequence of
implementing installation of smart meters in Chelan County.

There are over 6000 studies in Europe and the USA providing irrefutable evidence about the
dangers of biological disorders directly related to exposure to electromagnetic and radio
frequencies emitted by these devices.

Doctor Dietrich Klinghardt (an MD in the US and Europe for over 35 years) has researched and
documented an increase in inflammatory and chronic illness directly linked to Smart Meters
exposure. See link below: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b_wxM6IAF1I

The truth is, we just don't have enough information to be making these lasting decisions that
manifest such severe consequences. Please continue to research at the very least. If you MUST
vote now, my voice is a definitive "No". The easy way is not the best way. We already have
better, cleaner technology. Our health and well-being surpass saving a buck or receiving federal
grants. Please don't drink the Kool-Aid.

With Deep Aloha,

D. Kanalani Baach, B.S Health Educator, LMT
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